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Government

Queensland Transport

Our ref MC44344

15 SEP 2009

Mr Paul French
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 8 September 2009 to the Honourable Rachel Nolan MP, Minister
for Transport.

Advice has been sought and a reply will be forwarded to you at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

{7 Rob Hillier
Director (Government Services)



